
District 9 Meeting March 20, 2018 

Opened with Serenity Prayer 

Attendance: Pati M, Angel L, Steven D, Bruce W, Dave S, Karen O, Susie G. 

Minutes were taken by Pati. Minutes from previous meeting read by Bruce, 
voted and accepted 

Treasurer Report No Report, Shanon wasn’t able to attend Meeting 

DCM Report Bruce asked if everyone received emails from him for their 
group’s topic for The Inform the Delegate Assembly coming April 7th & 8th. 
There was some discussion regarding topics and accessing the web-site with 
the new password. 

Our next meeting we will discuss covering the commitment for our Area 
Assembly on the North Shore (District 9) October 20th & 21st. That will 
include Transportation, Registration (Shanon), Homestay, Set-up and Clean-
up. 

Founders Day is June 9th 

Group Reports 

Steve (Mililani Men’s Stag): They’ve had a lot of mandated military members. 
Steve his group really doesn’t have much interest in Service above the group 
level.  

Angel (New Hope Group) Group has a great location with good parking, they 
even have rolling chairs. The meetings are going well. They just had one 
group member celebrate 21 years. 

Pati (Waimea Wahines) Meetings have been well attended lately. We had 
quite a few women speakers from Area Assemblies come and share. All of 
our group commitments are filled. Our group is having their group conscious 
the last week in March for the Assembly. 



Susie (10 & 10): Susie missed last week but had material available for the 
group conscious meeting for the upcoming Assembly. There is an issue with 
the chairs not making it to the meeting. Group conscious decided that 
members will bring their own chairs. 

Karen (Cottages) They have new light in their room now. The 
Barbeque/potluck/picnic is schedule for April 14th.The group decided to have 
Karen make the decisions for the Assembly. 

Dave (Nooners) Safety has become an issue in the meeting. It’s one person in 
particular but they decided they will not ban that person from the meeting. 

 

We closed with the Responsibility Pledge and then the Serenity Prayer. 

 

 


